
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

           

                     Davies Memorial Field 
                        Behind Park Ridge Borough Hall 

 

                      POSTPONED DUE TO WEATHER TO: 

 

              SUNDAY, APRIL 2ND-11 AM SHARP! 

 

 See Peter Cottontail • Bring a camera •  
For Park Ridge kids up to 6th grade                   

Please Bring Your Basket or Bag! 
                              RP 

 

 

You can help others in need. 

Please bring a non-perishable 

food item to Davies Field for the 

Tri-Boro Food Pantry if you can!  

 

Special thanks to 

PIM Brands, Inc and  

TD Bank!  

 

 

 
 



 

   

 


